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National Parent Survey

[bookmark: _Hlk175130125]Catholic School Parents Australia (CSPA) is running a parent survey in partnership with the University of New England on Student Wellbeing and Learning and are seeking your perspective as parents/carers of children who attend a Catholic School in Australia.
You are invited to share your views on existing and emerging affirmations and/or challenges in relation to your child/children’s wellbeing and learning. 
The survey is anonymous, confidential, and completely voluntary.     
For more information about the study and to participate go here.
Thank you for your support.
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